
 

At the September 16, 2021 Board of Aldermen work session, the Board directed staff to 
prepare a policy relating to employee leave in response to COVID-19.  Staff continues 
to work with the City’s legal team to formulate a policy for Board review and approval.   
The agenda will be updated on Monday to incorporate that policy. 
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